
Notice Concerning Change of TACHI-S website URL

December 8, 2021

Information

TACHI-S Co., Ltd. (President&COO: Yuichiro Yamamoto, Headquarter: Akishima, Tokyo) 
will apply its website to Always On SSL encryption for ensuring secure browsing to site 
visitors.  In accordance with this change, TACHI-S would like to inform you that part of the 
URL of the website will change as follows.

＜Change＞
Before http://www.tachi-s.co.jp/

After   https://www.tachi-s.co.jp/

＜Change date＞
From December 13, 2021

If you have registered the URL of the website as a favorite or bookmarked, please change 
the setting.  Even if you access the URL before the change, you will be automatically 
redirected to the URL after the change, so you can still view the website.

Thank you for your understandings.

■ Contact

Company name
Address
Telephone

E-mail

： TACHI-S Co., Ltd.
： 3-3-7 Matsubara-cho, Akishima-shi, Tokyo
： +81-42-546-8111

(Corporate Communication Section, General Affairs Department)
： h-soumu@tachi-s.co.jp
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